
From: Nina Melendez <Nina.Melendez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 1:06 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Auditorium Theatre Gala and DCASE at Alvin Ailey week of March 6 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Commissioner Harkey attended the Auditorium Theatre’s 2023 annual gala on Wednesday, March 8; the 
gala included a performance by the Alvin Ailey American Dance Theatre. The commissioner attended in 
her official capacity. 
 
Also, a few members of our Senior Team attended the Thursday, March 9 performance of Alvin Ailey in 
their official capacity. The attendees were Jennifer Johnson Washington, Tenisha Wilkins, and Lydia 
Ross. 
 
Please let me know if any other information is needed. 
 
Thank you, 
Nina 
 
Nina Melendez (she/her/hers) 
Office of the Commissioner 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events  
www.Chicago.gov/DCASE 
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